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Newsletter
We are now past the half way point of Term One and we have a very busy week as we head toward our
favourite community event on Friday!  While our staff will be at School working on various strategic
initiatives, we hope that our students enjoy their day off and can appreciate all of the wonderful exhibits and
experiences at the Woolorama. Mrs Neil Smith has been very busy with her Art classes, working on a
fabulous piece of combined art that will be shared at the Woolorama.  Please take the time to view the art, 
while you also check out the many individual entries from students in the Children’s competitions. 
Today our Interschool Swimming team went to Kojonup and demonstrated their sportsmanship, strengths
and skills in the pool.  We look forward to hearing about how they performaned and are proud of them for
being participants, and for doing their personal best while representing the school.   Thankyou to those staff
and parents who joined the team in Kojonup, for your ongoing support.
I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate our new Student Leaders for 2023.  Some of them
hosted their first ever assembly in Week 4 and they did exceptionally well to overcome their nerves and
show that they were well prepared for the public speaking that forms part of their role. I look forward to
seeing them grow as leaders in our school and wish them well on this journey.
Please be reminded that voting for your Parent Representatives on the School Council remains open until
tomorrow.  If you have not received a voting code, it may be because you do not have a current email
address registered with us.  Please contact Alicia Turner in the office and she can assist you to complete
your vote. 
Next Friday our wonderful Year 4 class will be presenting at the assembly.  I look forward to seeing many of
you there.
 

Kind regards
Amber Ward
Principal
Amber.Ward@education.wa.edu.au
 

 

Sporting Schools
Sporting Schools will comence next Tuesday 14th March and will run for four weeks.

The Hawaiian Ride for Youth
The Hawaiian Ride for Youth is coming to our school on 23 March. The Hawaiian Ride
for Youth raises funds and awareness to support Youth Focus’, vital mentalhealth
services for young people.

Find out more or donate at www.rideforyouth.com.au
 

School Council Election 2023
We will soon be conducting an election to elect two School Council members in the
parent category. All parents and carers of students are eligible to vote.
Attached are the candidate profiles for your information. 

An SMS has been sent with further information, in addition to an email for voting.

Candidate Profile- Tegan Scanlon
Candidate Profile- Melanie Ball
Candidate Profile- Daryl Sercombe

https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/source/Election%20Council/Parent%20Candidate%20Daryl%20Sercombe.docx
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/source/Election%20Council/Parent%20Candidate%20Melanie%20Ball.docx
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/source/Election%20Council/Parent%20Candidate%20Tegan%20Scanlon.docx
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=bWFpbHRvOkFtYmVyLldhcmRAZWR1Y2F0aW9uLndhLmVkdS5hdQ,,&newsletter_mail_id=234


Tell Them From Me
This week we are inviting students, teachers and parents to provide feedback on their
experience of our school using an online survey. The surveys are an important part of
our whole school evaluation and planning process.
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/ttfm_newsletter_article.pdf

Vaccinations for Year 7 & 10 Students
Free vaccinations for students in years 7 and 10.
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/vaccinations.pdf

NAPLAN
NAPLAN 2023 Information for parents and carers.
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/naplan.pdf

2023 Student Leaders
Congratulations to our 2023 Student Leaders.
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/student_leaders_2023.pdf

Important Reminders
It is important we have up to date contact details for all parents/carers. If your contact
details have changes, please contact the school so we can update them.

Faction Swimming Carnival Results
Congratulations to all students who competed, and for those who came Runner Up or
Champion. Well done to Puntapin for taking out the Championship Trophy!
A big thank you to all the volunteers for their support on the day.

Swimming Carnival Results

Sand for Schools- P&C Fundraiser
SAND FOR SCHOOLS P&C FUNDRAISER

Purchase your lime-sand through Wagin Agri Services and $1.00/tonne will be
donated to Wagin District High School P&C (info on flyer attached).

https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/sand_for_schools__flyer.pdf

Uniform Shop
The Uniform Shop will be open tomorrow, 9 March 2023 from 9am - 11am and then
again fortnightly on Thursdays.
Orders can be placed through QuickCliQ or cash in store.
https://www.quickcliq.com.au.

 

Event Quick View

Fri 31st March
Yr 2 Assembly

Thu 6th April
Last day Term 1 2023

Fri 7th April
Good Friday

https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/front/eventdetails/749
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/front/eventdetails/751
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/front/eventdetails/762
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=aHR0cHM6Ly9hdXMwMS5zYWZlbGlua3MucHJvdGVjdGlvbi5vdXRsb29rLmNvbS8_dXJsPWh0dHBzJTNBJTJGJTJGd3d3LnF1aWNrY2xpcS5jb20uYXUlMkYmYW1wO2RhdGE9MDQlN0MwMSU3Q0NoZWxzZWEuSm9obnNvbiU0MGVkdWNhdGlvbi53YS5lZHUuYXUlN0NmYTM5ZTM1ZWYyYTE0Y2Y0Y2FmOTA4ZDkyNGIyZjc1ZSU3Q2UwODAxNmY5ZDFmZDRjYmI4M2IwYjc2ZWI0MzYxNjI3JTdDMCU3QzElN0M2Mzc1ODExNzMzMzU3NDQ3ODQlN0NVbmtub3duJTdDVFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wJTNEJTdDMTAwMCZhbXA7c2RhdGE9QmxWeGJZRnFpVnVPMkNDaFlMR3BXJTJGMSUyRjlsMXdkc1p0Tjkza0FNaWJ0VGMlM0QmYW1wO3Jlc2VydmVkPTA,&newsletter_mail_id=234
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/sand_for_schools__flyer.pdf
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/2023_swimming_carnival_results.pdf
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/student_leaders_2023.pdf
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/naplan.pdf
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/vaccinations.pdf
https://www.wagindhs.wa.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/ttfm_newsletter_article.pdf
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Mon 10th Aprilto Sun 23rd April
Term 1 Break

Click here to go to our Events Calendar
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